Bonenfant, Janice
“
From: * City Clerk

Subject: FW: May 10 City Council Meeting

From: City council <pierce4council@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 1:55 PM

To: * City Clerk <cityclerk@concordnh.gov>
Subject: Fwd: May 10 City Council Meeting

|CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe|

Good afternoon Madam Clerk.

Would you please add this email to the correspondence regarding the Stop sign at Bog Rd. public hearing?
Thank you.

Erle

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: R k <robert.m.kleiner@gmail.com>

Date: May 7, 2021 at 12:36:03 EDT

To: Councilor Erle Pierce <pierce4council@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: May 10 City Council Meeting

Hi Erle,

Regarding the stop sign, | too have had numerous close calls in this intersection. It is extreamly hard to
see oncoming traffic given the strange off centered alignment of the roads. The guardrails on the bridge
block your view and create a large blind spot. | do hope they pass the 4 way stop.

Thank you,
Rob Kleiner



Bonenfant, Janice
“

From: Councilor <pierce4council@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, May 9, 2021 8:55 PM

To: * City Clerk

Subject: Fwd: May 10 City Council Meeting

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Madam Clerk.

Would you please include Mr Murray’s email into the public record for Monday’s City Council meeting?
Thank you.

Sent from Erle's iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: DAVID MURRAY <davidmurray12345@hotmail.com>
Date: May 9, 2021 at 20:20:14 EDT

To: Councilor Erle Pierce <pierce4council@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: May 10 City Council Meeting

Hello Counciler Pierce Mayor Bouley and members of the council

I wish to extend the sincere appreciation for the repairs to Bog road last spring, the positive
comments and words of relief are heard by me EVERYDAY. THANK YOU for this amazing
improvement!

In regards to the purposed 4 way stop, having lived on River Road my entire 64 years and
operating a business on River Rd | wish to have it on the record that | support this change
wholeheartedly and cannot imagine how or why it would not make complete sense.

I wish to have it on the record that in addition to numerous accidents at the forementioned
intersection that

| cannot count how many times | have cringed in trying to cross the intersection from River Rd.
The awkward angle of the intersection coupled to the obstructed view of autos on the bridge
due to the guardrail in plain English is miserable.

A four way stop would make this a much safer intersection for all.

Please support this improvement before someone is seriously hurt AGAIN!

Sincerely David Murray



